
DAY OVERVIEW
DISTANCE LEARNING
Carroll County Schools will implement Distance Learning Days as needed. A Distance
Learning Day will be used as a replacement day(s) rather than adding additional
make-up day(s) at the end of the school year.

In the event of a school closure, Carroll County School System will communicate with 
Carroll County families using the following methods:

·	 District Website, carrollcountyschools.com
·	 Social Media
·	 School Messenger
·	 Local Media Outlets

Students will be able to access assignments using Google Classroom. For details about Google

Classroom click here. For questions regarding assignments, please email your teacher in

Google Classroom.

Daily class schedules for elementary, middle, and high school students are available in the

Distance Learning section of the district website. The district will annouce if live online instruction will

occur.

We appreciate your partnership to support student success through our Distance Learning Program!

http://carrollcountyschools.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/14T-aSTBstbUupKGjwXbK9oEe2DoaQ6ry/view?usp=share_link

